
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-03744

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Omar Ishmael <osishmae@gmail.com>
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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61 I don’t believe that the foreign exchange markets should have more regulation. I
completely understand the risks related to leverage in trading the forex markets. I believe that I should
have the right to choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for my account. Thank You!


